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         Tuesday 30th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are still hoping, with prayers being prayed and fingers being crossed, that the Year 6 trip to the 

Isle of Wight will be able to run as planned. The school trip guidance that the Department for 

Education updated on Friday 26th March does allow us to have some hope that the trip will 

be able to go ahead. For residential school trips, the new guidance reads as below. 

‘Domestic residential educational visits 

In line with the roadmap, we advise against domestic residential educational visits until at least step 3, no 

earlier than 17 May. The roadmap is driven by data not dates. The approach to domestic residential visits 

is dependent on the roadmap and is subject to change. 

Existing bookings 

Should step 3 commence as planned, you may undertake domestic residential education visits, that are 

already booked, no earlier than 17 May. Any domestic residential educational visits must be conducted in 

line with relevant coronavirus (COVID-19) secure guidance and regulations in place at that time.’ 

The first day of the Isle of Wight trip is Monday 24th May - 7 days after school residential trips might 

be allowed to run again. Thus, the trip will be able to take place if step 3 commences with the 

timescales that the government currently has. It also means that no one can know if the trip 

definitely will or will not go ahead until just 7 days prior to the start of it. 

 

We will continue to plan and prepare for the trip running. We ask you to do the same, including 

making payments for it. 

We stand by the commitment and information we shared with you in October.  Should the trip be 

cancelled because of COVID19, by us or our provider (NST), then we will refund parents/carers all 

the money they have paid towards the trip. School is, in effect, underwriting the cost of the trip in 

respect of us cancelling the trip because of COVID19. This is a very significant financial undertaking 

by the school and it reflects how valuable we know that the trip is. If, however, you decide nearer 

the time that you no longer wish your child to attend, then you will not receive a refund. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip please contact me via the school office or 

deputy.stosyth@dcvst.org 

Yours sincerely, 

LLevett 

Mrs Levett 

(Deputy Headteacher) 
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